
The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) will repave SW Myrtle Street between 17th Avenue SW and              
21st Avenue SW as part of the Delridge-Highland Park Neighborhood Greenway Project. This will require traffic and 
parking restrictions on SW Myrtle Street between August 26 and August 28. 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Delridge-Highland Park Neighborhood Greenway 
Construction to Begin Wednesday, August 26

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
Lauren Wheeler, Construction Communications Officer
delridgegreenway@seattle.gov, (206) 684-4747
www.seattle.gov/transportation/delridgehighparkgreenway.htm
For translation & interpretation services, please call (206) 684-4747

AUGUST 2015

Limited Street Access 
From August 26 through August 28, between                          
7 AM and 5 PM, SW Myrtle Street between 21st Avenue SW 
and 17th Avenue SW will be closed to through traffic. There 
will be no parking on either side of the street. Local access 
will be maintained. 

August 26 - 27: SDOT’s contractor will remove the top layer 
of asphalt and prepare the road surface for repaving. Note: 
this work will be noisy.

August 28: The contractor will repave the street.

Project Information 
Greenways are residential streets made safer and more 
comfortable for people of all ages and abilities to walk and 
ride bikes. This work is part of the Delridge-Highland Park 
Greenway project that will connect White Center to the 
West Seattle Bridge Trail. The greenway will run north-
south, generally along 17th Avenue SW in the south and             
21st Avenue SW in the north. 

Construction begins on August 24 and will last for 
approximately four months.
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August 26 - 28, 7 AM - 5 PM:

Local access maintained

No parking

El Seattle Department of Transportation iniciará obras 
de construcción para hacer mejoras con el objetivo 
de aumentar la seguridad al salir a caminar, andar en 
bicicleta y conducir para las personas en su vecindario. 
Para obtener más información sobre el impacto de 
estas obras en la vida de la comunidad, comuníquese al 
teléfono (206) 684-4747.

Seattle Department of Transportation sẽ bắt đầu thi công 
các hoạt động sửa sang cải thiện trong khu phố quý vị 
để giúp mọi người đi bộ, đi xe đạp và lái xe ô tô được an 
toàn hơn. Để biết thêm chi tiết về các ảnh hưởng của hoạt 
động thi công, vui lòng liên lạc số (206) 684-4747.

WHAT TO EXPECT 
DURING CONSTRUCTION

 Normal work hours of 7 AM to 5 PM
 Traffic and parking restrictions
 Local access maintained
 Temporary driveway restrictions on August 26 and 28
 Noise generated by asphalt grinding and road 

removal equipment
 Odors from asphalt paving

This work is weather dependent and may be rescheduled if 
needed.


